
CONTINUITY DEPARTMENT 

December 6, 1963 

WWDS 
EVERETT, PA. 

1050 ON YOUR DIAL 

Mr. Kermit Geary, 
RD 2, Box 298, 
"alnutport , Pennsylvania 

Dear Mr. Geary, 

Thank you very much for your letter of October 30, 1963, and my 
apologies for the delay in my answer. We have been rather busy her:, 
as we are a new station, having gone on the air only this past spr ng 
Even though I am Ch. Eng, I still have to do four hours a day on t e 

board, and we have had our share of minor troubles. 

I wish to confirm your reception of our frequency check on the 
morning of Tuesday October 29, 1963If you are interested in this 
information, I am scheduled to perform a frequency check from 12:3 
to 12:45 or so AM on the fourth Tuesday of each month of the year, as 
the Federal Communications Commission requires such a monthly chec 
with an authorized frequency monitor. Our is in Catonsville, Maryl 

We are a 250 watt station, daytime -only, non -directional, with a 
series -excited 203 feot antenna. 

I thank you again for your letter, and request my apology for my 
delay in answer to your letter. 

Yours 

r 

rgAly, , 

tl 
Reid Hackney 
Chief Engineer 
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PHONE EVERETT 662-3131 


